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Rijswijk, May 4th 2023

Dear donor,

In 2022, A Better World Foundation was approached with a request to provide financial assistance to “Siloam”, a family replacement home for children in Curaçao.

I've researched a few things and in one word it's a wonderful project! In every way.

This family replacement house with all its facets of what they do, is completely in line with the objectives of the foundation.
The children who are cared for here have to contend with physical or mental limitations/problems, suffer from Down's syndrome, HIV or various heart diseases.
Terminal children are also cared for here and there is room for their parents to spend the last days with their child.

One of the children was brought in six years ago with the announcement that she could only live for 2 weeks because her heart was only working for 10%. Partly due to the very good care, love and rest, this girl is STILL alive today and her heart is working again for 80% !! What a milestone. She is also still living in this shelter. Fantastic right?

Unfortunately, a 13-year-old boy died here from ANEURYSMA 3 years ago.

Fortunately, the room for terminally ill children is currently empty.
We pray that it may remain so.

All these children, for whatever reason, cannot continue to live at home with their parents and find a new HOME here. They are lovingly taken care of, cared for and go to school. 
Can't believe that the school fees for every child here on Curaçao have also risen very much.

In addition to taking care of these children, 80 hot meals are cooked daily for the people in need in the western part of Curaçao. This foundation shares weekly 200 food packages to the very needy elderly.

The family replacement home “Siloam” is NOT subsidized by the government and lives only on donations and gifts.

Because all attention is currently focused on Ukraine, Turkey and Russia – which is understandable – it is now becoming extra difficult and difficult for “Siloam” making ends meet.

You already understand, A Better World Foundation would very much like to help to continue the good work and for that we need your financial help.
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ABWF wants to support this threefold familyreplacement home, to know:

- a contribution to the school expenses for the kids
- if possible, donating a financial contribution to “Siloam” to continue the food for the people
  in need and the needy elderly to provide them a warm meal and/or a food package
- as a highlight a festive meal for the children and volunteers 
  

Can we count on your support again, just like in previous years?
WILL YOU ALSO HELP US, to keep this beautiful project up together?

We look forward to your donation with great confidence and thank you in advance for
your help.



With warm regards,
On behalf of the Board of ABWF



Ingrid Görlitz
Founder & Treasurer






Bank details:
Account no: 			IBAN NL90 RABO 0150 1485 18
BIC Code:     			RaboNL2U
Name:            			Stichting A Better World Foundation
Chamber of Commerce #:  55008526
Website:       			www.abetter-world.com



Because the Board pays its travel and accommodation costs 100% from its own resources and your donation is used for the full 100% for the project, is A Better World Foundation
exempt from wage, turnover and corporate income tax
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